
 

BUDA, TX — Main Street between Ash Street and Peach Street is expected to close overnight beginning at 8 
p.m. on Friday, March 27 and will re-open by 5 a.m. on Saturday, March 28. This includes the intersection of 
Main Street and RM 967. Lone Star Site Works will be placing permanent striping as part of the Main Street 
Improvement Project to include: 

• Permanent striping 

• Parking slots 

• Crosswalks, stop bars and hash marks 
In the event of inclement weather, plans are subject to change.  
 
Detour Information 
Southbound Main Street traffic will detour to San Antonio Street and then to San Marcos Street, where motorists 
can then turn west onto RM 967 or continue to Peach Street to return to Main Street. 

Northbound Main Street traffic will detour to Peach Street and then to San Marcos Street, where motorists can 
then turn west onto RM 967 or continue towards San Antonio Street and back onto Main Street. 

 

 

 

 

Downtown Main Street Closure 

Friday, March 27 (8 PM)  - Saturday, March 28 (5 AM)   

For Immediate Release 

Contact: David Marino, Public Information Officer 

   (512) 523-1052— Office (512) 576-4975 (Cell) 


